
November 16, 2022 

Dear Customer, 

This notice is to inform you that there will be a price increase effective immediately, due to the 

increased costs across major components of these products. We have experienced substantial increases 

in the following ingredients / materials which are the major 

drivers of this increase: 

- Sugar
- Cocoa
- Milk Ingredients
- Flavors
- Cardboard
- Transportation Costs

Our new prices will allow us to better serve you and our future customers! If you have any further 

questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out. Our team is more than happy to help in any 

way. 

Thanks again for your business, we appreciate it. 

Kingsmill Foods Company Limited 




